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Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for showing an interest in working at Earlsfield Primary School. 
 
Earlsfield is a popular, oversubscribed school that was judged to be outstanding 
by OFSTED in March 2017. We have a strong school community where everyone 
is valued.  The curriculum is well developed and the school is well resourced. As 
well as being Unicef Rights Respecting School (Level 2) we were recently awarded 
Arts Mark Gold and a national landscape award for our innovative playground 
redevelopment. 
 
As a school, we are committed to our children. We want to equip them with the 
skills they will need for the years ahead; we want our children to understand that 
individually and collectively, they can make a difference. Most importantly we 
want to enthuse in all children a love of learning as well as respect and care for 
each other. 
 
We hope you are able to follow up your interest in the post by visiting the school  
- we would love to show you around and share with you the many exciting things 
that happen at Earlsfield.  Alternatively you can find out more by visiting 
www.earlsfield.wandsworth.sch.uk. This is a wonderful opportunity for the 
successful candidate to join a school with delightful children, dedicated staff and 
a strong community ethos.  
 
If you have any queries please feel free to contact us. We look forward to 
meeting you! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Steve Trow 
Headteacher  

http://www.earlsfield.wandsworth.sch.uk/

